WHITLEY MEMORIAL C of E AIDED FIRST SCHOOL



Gordon Terrace Bedlington Northumberland NE22 5DE Tel: 01670 822994 Fax: 01670 828473 Email: admin@whitley.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher - Mrs Sally Hobson BAHons PGCE NPQH

Hello everyone,

We hope you are all safe and well. What a strange start to the summer term!

The teachers are compiling new learning packs for all the children this week. It would be really helpful if you could collect them on your daily walk. They will be available from school in the following order:

Year 1 - Tuesday 21st April 9.00am - 3.00pm Reception and Nursery - Wednesday 22nd April 9.00am - 3.00pm Year 2 - Thursday 23rd April 9.00am - 3.00pm Years 3 and 4 - Friday 24th April 9.00am - 3.00pm

Obviously families should wait until all their packs are ready and collect them at the same time. If you cannot come on the allotted day then the next one will be fine.

We have staggered the days so only a few staff work in school at a time and so only one group of parents are coming to school each day. Please come to the main entrance and adhere to the social distancing rules, keeping 2 metres apart. Only one family will be allowed in the lobby at the same time. Please let us know if you are self-isolating and cannot collect your pack.

Do not feel you have to do lots of school work - a small amount each day would be great. We've tried to make the activities simple and accessible. The main thing is to enjoy doing them together. We would love to see any of the things you are doing at home (either from the packs or your own inventions!). If you upload your photos onto Tapestry or Seesaw the teachers would love to hear/see you.

Let's hope it won't be too long before we are back together again.

Love from Mrs Hobson and The Whitley team.









